
 
 

ADDENDUM NO 02  
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

RFQ No. PS011-16  

CONSULTING SERVICES FOR FEASIBILITY STUDY  

FOR PERFORMING ARTS CENTER 
 
THE DOCUMENTS FOR THIS RFQ SHALL BE AMENDED, REVISED AND CHANGED IN THE FOLLOWING 
PARTICULARS: 
 
The following are questions submitted by prospective Responders to the RFQ, and Answers are 
provided by Sherry Sullivan, Community Affairs Director, and Dan Ames, Purchasing Manager:  
 
1.   Question:  
 … wanted to ask you if $30,000 was the City’s budget for the preparation of this study.  Addendum 
 #1 states that the City expects a wide range of fees, but does not state amounts. 
 
 Answer: 
 The City currently has a budget figure of $30,000, but knows that the study could exceed that 
 amount. We are about to begin a new budget year in October, so additional funds may possibly be 
 budgeted. His company should still submit a response to the RFQ. 
 
Responders are to sign and include signed Addendum No. 2 with submitted RFQ documents. 
 
Acknowledged:   _____________________________________ 

Company 
____________________________________ 

     By 
 
 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 8/10/16 
 
 


